
"

DISTRIBUTI0ti:-

Docket flo. 50_320
flRC P w/ incoming
Lo PDR w/ incoming

RA w/ incoming
TMIP0 r/f w/ incoming i

TMI Site r/f w/ incoming |'

BJSnyder
Docket flo. 50-320 JTCollins

SEP 161980 tiDuncan w/ incoming
HThompson w/ incoming

1
1

Mr. David J. Deutsch
Township Manager
Opringettsbury Township
1501 Mt.' Zion Road
York, Pennsylvania 17402

Dear fir. Deutsch:

As requested in your August 22, 1980, letter, your name has been added
' to our distribution list for documents relt. ting to Three Mile Island.

Sinserely,
.

Bernard J. Snyder, Program Director
Three Mlle Island Program Office,

Office of fluclear Reactor Regulation
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August 22, 1980

Dr. Bernard J. Snyder, Program Director
Three Mile Island Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Dr. Snyder:

I have just received a copy of the Draft Programmatic
Environmental Impact Statement regarding TMI, Unit 2,

from the Chairmcn of the Board of Supervisors of
Springettsbury Township, York County, Pennsylvania.
As the Chief Executive Officer and Emergency
Management Coordinator of a community located within
the fifteen mile radius of TMI, I am requesting the
addition of my name to the mailing list for r e c e ip t
of all documencs relative to TMI. Apparently, only
local elected officials have been receiving this
material. This procedure has made it difficult at
times for my office to respond to questions on the
matter. Additionally, it is virtually impossible for
us to develop an appropriate emergency management
plan without the benefit of applicable NRC regulations.

I look forward to your reply.

Sincerely yours,
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David J. Deutsch QOTownship Manager g
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